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 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Dec 
 19 Winter Choir Concert @ 6pm 
 21 Winter Celebration – 9:30-10:15 am 
22-Jan 5 Winter Break – No School 
 
Jan 
8 Students/Staff Return to School 
 9:30 am PTO Meeting – cafeteria 
15 Student/Staff Holiday – No School 
16 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night – 4-9 pm 
19 End of Marking Period 2 
26 Report Cards Go Home 
29 6-7 pm Horizon’s Showcase @ Cy-Fair HS 
30 5-7 pm Family Cultural Night 
 District Spelling Bee @ BC 
 
Feb 
 6 Papa John’s Spirit Night 
6-9 School Counselor Week 
13 K.I.S.S. Luncheon 4th, 3rd, 2nd, ECSE 
 During the grade levels lunch time 
 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 
14 K.I.S.S. Luncheon K, PK, 5th, 1st 
 During the grade levels lunch time 
16 Teacher Workday/Students No School 
19 Professional Day/Students No School 
 Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 
21 3rd – 5th ELAR Benchmark 
22 5th Science Benchmark 
23 9am Name That Book School Contest 
 Progress Reports Go Home 
27 3rd – 5th Math Benchmark 
 
 

 
 
         

                   

  
   
 

 

Dear Adam Families,  

It has been a fabulous fall semester!  We grew 

our Adam family and welcomed back over 990 

students.  Your students have grown so much – 

academically, socially, and physically! I’m very 

proud of them and the growth they have 

shown.  Thank you for your partnership!   

I’d like to take a moment to thank our wonderful 

PTO.  Our PTO members have worked tirelessly 

over the last few weeks to support our students 

and staff members.  We appreciate you, PTO!  

Our choir will perform on Tuesday, December 

19th at 6:00.  Our staff got a sneak peek of their 

performance, and it was wonderful! 

Our winter celebrations will be next Thursday at 

9:30. Please pre-register to avoid long lines in the 

front office.  Pre-registration will close at the end 

of the day on Monday.  We’re looking forward to 

celebrating with our Adam families.  

Wishing all of you a safe and fun holiday season,  

Carrie McCollister, Principal 

 

 

http://www.cfisd.net/


 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                         
 

  

 
 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

School Messenger 

Please go to the front page of the www.cfisd.net 

Website to sign up for school messenger. 

Every Friday  pirit  

Day at  Adam. Students 

wearing an Adam Spirit 

shirt on  Fridays,  can 

wear   hat for  the  

 

Reminder! Download the Traversa/My Ride 360 app to receive updates on 

when and where you student gets on and off the bus. If you have any 

questions, please call the number on the website. There is a $3.00 

replacement fee for lost or damaged badges. Badges are required to get on 

the bus. There is $1.00 fee for lost lanyards and badge sleeves. 

 

Follow us on social media 

Face Book 

Adam Elementary School – CFISD 

Twitter 

@AdamElementary 

Instagram 

Adamelementarycfisd 

 

AdamPto.Ptboard.com 

 

PERSONAL ITEMS: 

Please label all lunch boxes, 

backpacks, jackets/coats and 

sweaters with your child’s first 

and last name. 

http://www.cfisd.net/


NOTICE TO PARENTS  

 

As a parent of a student at a campus receiving Title I funds, federal law allows you to ask for information about the certification, 

college major, and advanced degrees of your child’s teacher(s). You also have the right to request information about the 

qualifications of a teacher, aide or paraprofessional providing direct services to your child. If you would like to receive this 

information, you may contact the Cypress-Fairbanks I.S.D. Human Resources Department at 281-897-4099.  
 

                           

CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION 

End of Day Transportation Procedures 

As always, our top priority is the safety and security of our students and staff. Please help us keep your children 

safe by adhering to our end of day procedures. These procedures are designed to get your children home each 

day safely and efficiently. One primary means of transportation should be chosen for the year. Changes of 

transportation should be kept to a minimum and must be in writing. Requirements are established to help 

guarantee the safety of every student. A change in transportation must be arranged prior to 2:30 pm to allow 

adequate time for our staff to communicate the change to the appropriate persons. When there is a change from 

the usual means of transportation, parents must notify the school in writing. All communication should be 

directed to the homeroom teacher. Written permission for a change in transportation may be faxed, if necessary. 

Our fax number is 281-517-2089. Phone calls to change transportation are not permitted. 

 

Lunch Visitors: 

• All lunch visitors must have a valid ID to be scanned.  

• Lunch visitors must wear their visitor sticker on their shirt where it is visible. 

• Parents/Guardians may only eat with their student. 

• If someone besides a parent or guardian would like to eat with a student (grandparent, 
aunt, uncle, etc), the parent/guardian must send a written note giving permission. 

• Students will return to their homeroom table when the lights are turned off during the 
last few minutes to ensure we have a smooth transition to recess or back to the 
classroom. 

• Parents/guardians may leave when the lights are turned off in the cafeteria and the 
student returns to their table. 

 



Check-in will begin at 9:00 am 

Parties are 9:30 – 10:15 am 

In an effort to keep our students safe, visitors are required to wear a Raptor name tag when they visit Adam 

Elementary. Raptor name tags can be printed from a valid driver’s license, ID from any state or government, a 

military ID, or passport. Please note that no one will be allowed in the building without an ID or visitor 

badge.  There will be no exceptions made to this rule. 

 

DUE TO SAFETY PROCEDURES AND LIMITED SPACE IN THE BUILDING AND PARKING LOT, WE ARE LIMITING THE 

GUEST TO 2 ADULTS VISITORS PER FAMILY.  CHILDREN NOT ENROLLED IN SCHOOL WHO ARE 4 AND UNDER DO 

NOT COUNT.  IF YOU HAVE A SPECIAL SITUATION OR QUESTIONS YOU MAY EMAIL julia.michalak@cfisd.net.  

If you plan to attend the Adam Winter Celebration with your student, click on the link or use the QR Code below 

by December 18th.  We will print your sticker and have them ready for you and your guest when you come to 

Adam for the celebration on December 21st.  Please come to the check-in tables located at the front of the school. 

All pre-registered students leaving after the party will be checked out in the classroom.  Any student not 

pre-registered will need to return to the front office to check their student(s) out after the celebration at 

10:15.  Lines will be long to check-out after the celebration, so please pre-register if there is chance you 

might take your student home. 

 
 

https://rb.gy/hbvupz 
 

Anyone not pre-registered will be directed to the front office for check-in.   Lines may be long so arrive early 

enough to complete check-in.   

 

IMPORTANT: 
 

• PER CY-FAIR ISD BOARD POLICY – NO SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN WILL BE ALLOWED IN THE 

BUILDING DURING THE PARTIES.  THIS INCLUDES HOME SCHOOLED STUDENTS, SCHOOL 

AGE STUDENTS OF FAMILY FROM OUT-OF-TOWN, AND STUDENTS FROM OTHER CY-

FAIR SCHOOLS. 

mailto:julia.michalak@cfisd.net
https://rb.gy/hbvupz
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